


















Lincoln School PTO 

News and Views

October 2018

Upcoming PTO 

Important Dates:

Oct 23:  PTO Meeting 7 pm
Oct 15-19: Book Fair & P/T Conf.

Oct 27:  Lincoln Vendor & Craft Fair  
Nov 2 – Walk-A-Thon Lock In 

Nov 7:  Early Dismissal/Kona Ice

New Family 
Welcome Dinner

Thank you to all of the new Lincoln families that 
attended the New Family Dinner on Monday, 

September 17. There was a great turn out! We 
greatly appreciated Ms. Albers and Mrs. Petersen for 

being there to answer questions and give a school 
tour. Additional thanks to Dr Hill for coming to 

present on the upcoming county sales tax facilities 
vote. We hope you all have a great year at Lincoln!

Welcome Committee Co-chairs
Nicole Sweazy and Christy Getz

We have such a generous and amazing school community!  Thank you to 
everyone for such a successful 2018 Walk-A-Thon! Through your giving, 
we are able to continue doing everything (and more) we have always been 
able to do as a PTO! As you read this, our volunteers are busy planning for 
upcoming PTO events and opportunities for additional parent and student 
involvement!  Look forward to seeing you soon!  

Stacy Litersky, PTO President

Thanks so much for all the 6th grade 
parents who helped provide lunch for the 

staff in September! Our next staff lunch will 
be November 15th, hosted by the 5th grade 

parents. If you would like to help provide 
food- whether you are a 5th grade parent or 

not - please email Jaime 
Farrell jandjfarrell@gmail.com

BoxTop contests are coming soon!  
Please be saving and collecting your 
BoxTops for an all new and exciting 

contest with great prizes to be 
awarded!

mailto:jandjfarrell@gmail.com


Carl's Bakery
Center Stage Academy of Dance
Central Illinois Insulation
Central Illinois Wellness Center
Clayton Financial Group
Core Construction Services of IL
Floral Designs
Friends of Lincoln PTO
Gold’s Gym
Gosteli Technology Solutions
Illinois Civil Contractors Inc.
Lighthouse GMC Automotive
Michael Yordy Excavating
Morton Audiology & Hearing Aid Ctr.
Morton Collision
Preckshot Professional Pharmacy
Renewal by Andersen
Schooners of Morton
Staker & Sons
Sucre
Sum Fun Stable
Tanner Farms
The Unlimited Stitch
Tony & Sons

WOW! Together as a school, we raised $40,672.50, surpassing our $40,000 goal! 
Thank you so much to our Lincoln School Families for your overwhelming & generous financial support 

through this year’s 2018-19 Walk-A-Thon! All funds raised this year will go towards the purchase of 
lockers for our 5th graders; benches outside of the gym and a portable coat rack for our Lincoln guests.  
Most importantly, these fundraising monies will be used to help continue to support our current PTO 
programs at Lincoln School! These programs include teacher classroom requests, Artistic Adventures, 
Mystery Science, Family Fun Events, Junior Achievement, Technology purchases, Carnival and more!

Fun Walk-A-Thon Facts:
• Each of our students & staff received a Walk-A-Thon t-shirt:  

that’s over 650 t-shirts!
• 394 Lincoln students made some kind of donation to Walk-A-

Thon! (75% of our students)
• We had 24 generous sponsors who contributed $10,000 towards 

our total!
• 351 students received a Dairy Queen Dilly Bar for raising at least 

$50 each
• There were 127 students who participated in dunking 9 Lincoln 

staff members!
• 172 students will be receiving a Lincoln School Water Bottle
• 120 students are eligible to attend the Lincoln School Lock-in on 

Friday, Nov 2 from 6 – 8:30 pm

Thank you to our Lincoln staff:  Ms. Albers, Mrs. Peterson, Mrs. 
Spinder, Mrs. Bakirdan, Mrs. Collins, Mr. Hamilton & Mr. 

Harkless,Ms. DeBoer, Mr. Becker, Miss Schmitt & Mr. Smith 

Thanks to our AWESOME teachers who participated in the Dunk 
Tank:  Mrs. Hoelscher, Mrs. Brooks, Mrs. Vastine, Mrs. Mosby, 

Miss Knoblauch, Mrs. Schreiner, Mr. Becker, Mrs. Gronewold & 
Ms. Albers

Last but not the least, thank you to our wonderful parent 
volunteers: Bonnie Ricci, Tammy Anderson, Krista Bethel, Katey

Malson, Kara Roosa, Staci Leuchtenberg, Mary Miller, Rebecca 
Schelkopf & Stephanie Shepherdson

To Our Walk-A-Thon Volunteers!



The Spirit Committee has several volunteer opportunities coming up in the next few 
months!  Most of these activities require little to no time… just a donation!! 

October 18:  We are hosting a teacher soup, sandwich, and salad luncheon during 
parent/teacher conferences.  I have a few opportunities for Lincoln families to donate 
food and help with set-up and clean-up!
October 15-19: BACE coat drive.  (See info below!)
Nov 12-16: Canned food drive for BACE/We Care.  I’m so excited that 6th grade has so 
graciously agreed to help with this wonderful service project! More details coming on 
classroom contests and ways to get involved!
Anyone wishing to help cook, collect, count, or deliver can contact Rebecca Schelkopf at 
263-4120 or email her at rebeccaschelkopf@yahoo.com

B.A.C.E. Coat Drive Oct 15th – 19th

It's that time of year again to clean out those closets and donate your new or gently 
used coats to kids here in Morton! Lincoln School Spirit Committee is hosting the 
B.A.C.E. Coat Drive October 15-19. 
Please send coats to school with your child or drop off during your conferences!! 
Collection boxes are located in the front hallway of the school. 

The following coats are specifically needed for B.A.C.E. However, any new or gently 
used coats (no rips, stains, broken zippers etc...) would be welcome! Extra coats are 
donated to local charities.
Sizes/quantity needed for B.A.C.E
Girls: Boys:
Size 6 (3) Size 4 (1)
Size 8 (4) Size 5 (4) 
Size 10 (4) Size 6 (4)
Size 12 (2) Size 8 (3)
Size 14 (1) Size 10 (3)

Size 14 (1)

Please help keep the kids warm this winter!
Thank you for your support!!  Lincoln School Spirit Committee

B.A.C.E. (Before & After School Christian Experience) is a non-profit, non-government funded organization that 
provides rides to and from school, tutoring, a Bible lesson, play time, snacks, bags of groceries, etc.! B.A.C.E., 
located in the back of the Morton Roller Rink, is directed by Gayle Westbrook. 
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Book fair dates & times:
October 15th-19th

Monday-Wednesday 8:00am-3:15pm
Thursday 8:00am-7:00pm
Friday 8:00am-12:00pm

Dear Lincoln Families, 
Our school is hosting a Follett Book Fair! 
Supporting a love for reading is critical to student success. The Follett Book Fair 
encourages your child's reading habits, builds their personal libraries and raises funds 
for the school, all at the same time. 
What makes Follett Book Fairs different?   
Follett has been supporting schools for more than 140 years which means you can 
expect an awesome selection of titles from a wide range of publishers. These are the 
books your kids want to read. Parents and grandparents are also able to encourage 
reading from afar by purchasing a gift card online at www.follettgift.com for your 
student to be used at our book fair.

Volunteers are needed to help with the book fair.  You can sign up via Sign Up Genius at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f48afac22a7fb6-book or contact Kari Gosteli at 
309-657-5175 or kari@gosteli.org.  All volunteers will receive a 20% discount on their 
book fair purchases.
Support your school and the avid readers in your family by visiting the book fair. You 
can even do some holiday shopping in secret before or after your parent/teacher 
conference.  We hope to see you there! 
Sincerely, 

Tessa Gilfillan-Jones & Kari Gosteli

Book Fair Co-Chairs
Lincoln School PTO 

All sales benefit the school. Find out more about Follett Book Fairs online at 
follettbookfairs.com. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f48afac22a7fb6-book


SAVE THE DATE!

The Family Fun Committee invites you to come and enjoy a day of fun and shopping for the whole 
family!  We have vendors and crafts for kids and adults as well as food and coffee trucks!  Invite 
your friends and family and join in on the fun!  Saturday, October 27 from 9 am – 2 pm!

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT!
ELF!

Friday, December 7

Doors open at 6:00pm

Lincoln School

Hosted by the Lincoln 

Family Fun Committee



Lincoln Elementary Order Form

Size Options: XS-XXL

1. Adult Hoodie

Price: $35.00/per
Size Options: S-4XL

2. Adult 1/4 Zip

Price: $35.00/per

Size Options: XS-XL

3. Youth Hoodie

Price: $20.00/per Size Options: XS-XL

4. Youth Crew 
Sweatshirt

Price: $18.00/per

5. Short Sleeve 
T-Shirt

Youth: XS-XL
Adult: S-5XL

Size Options: 

Youth Price: $10.00/per 

Size Options: XS-XL
Price: $14.00/per

6. Youth  
Performance 
T-Shirt

7. Youth Long 
Sleeve

Size Options: S-L
Price: $22.00/per

8. Morton 
Potters T-Shirt

Youth: XS-XL
Adult: S-5XL

Size Options: 

Youth Price: $14.00/per 
Adult Price: $16.00/per 

Adult Price: $12.00/per 

There is an additional $2.00 fee for every size over 2XL

There is an additional $2.00 fee for every size over 2XL



Lincoln Elementary Order Form
1. Adult Hoodie
2. Adult 1/4 Zip
3. Youth Hoodie
4. Youth Crew Sweatshirt
5. Short Sleeve T-Shirt
6. Youth Performance T-Shirt
7. Youth Long Sleeve

Item # Quantity Size Price

Name:
Teacher & Class:
Total Due:

Please return 
by Friday, 

October 19th

*Make checks payable to "Lincoln PTO"* 
**Please indicate if the item is a gift**

8. Morton Potters T-Shirt

Gift?
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